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Our ref SSD-8889679-PA-68
Mr James McNamara
Manager Environment
AGL Macquarie Limited
Via Major Projects Portal

07/11/2024

Subject: Liddell Battery and Bayswater Ancillary Works (SSD-8889679) - Surrender of
consents

Dear Mr McNamara,

The Department acknowledges that the development consents listed in Condition A5 of the
development consent Liddell Battery and Bayswater Ancillary Works (SSD-8889679 have
been surrendered from both Muswellbrook Shire Council and Singleton Council, within the
timeframe agreed by Planning Secretary.

If you wish to discuss the matter further, please contact Jack Turner on 02 9995 5387.

Yours sincerely

Stephen O'Donoghue
Director
Resource Assessments
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